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The Welsh Government has today published a report about intergovernmental relations 
covering the period 2021-23. It is available here: Providing inter-governmental information to 
the Senedd: report 2021 to 2023 
 
This report is intended to provide a balanced assessment of the nature of inter-
governmental work across Welsh Government and summarises the engagement between 
the Welsh Government and UK Government, in the context of the Inter-Institutional 
Relations Agreement between Senedd Cymru and the Welsh Government. 

It supplements the regular Welsh Government updates provided to the Senedd, in both 
plenary and committee meetings, and via written statements and correspondence. 

This statement is being issued during recess in order to keep members informed. Should 
members wish me to make a further statement or to answer questions on this when the 
Senedd returns I would be happy to do so. 
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